
Director of Golf Report 

Golf Commission Meeting 

February 18, 2021 

 

 

 

1. Course Work: 

a. Distinctive Tree complete except for stump grinding due to snow. 

b. Winter service of equipment continues. 

c. Organized Chemical Shed in anticipation of March 1st delivery. 

d. Snow removal as needed. 

 

2. Administrative 

a. 2021 Rates have been approved by Council. 

b. 2020 Chemical Report for the DEEP has been submitted. 

c. New irrigation computer system will be installed end of February. 

d. Comcast:  Pro Shop telephone service – completed. 

e. Mr. Marino Gift Certificate has been mailed.  Tracking/Ledger Sheets are available 

for Pro Shop. 

f. Quotes to install two security cameras at Clubhouse. 

g. GolfNow connection established between Pro Shop and my office. 

h. Work to employ additional Blue-Collar employee. 

 

3. Clubhouse work for 2021 has been started. 

 


